
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

Our main aim is a love of life and learning.                                                                                                                                    

Happiness is the key and our children’s happiness, safety, security and love are at the heart of our achievements for each 

individual child. 
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Well done Shawclough Primary School, together we 

all raised a whopping- 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD BANK COLLECTION 
Another huge well done to all our children, parents and 

staff for contributing. Please remember that you can 

still donate any time of the year (especially during 

Ramadan). 

See below the list of items that are needed at this time 

of year:- 

 Custard 

 Rice pudding 

 Tinned fruit 

 Jam 

 Pasta 

 Pasta sauces 

 Long life milk 

GLIMPSE OF THE WEEK 

RED NOSE DAY 

Year 1 trip to 

Christchurch 

Year 3 working 

on illustrations 

for world book 

day 

Collectin

g for the 

food 

bank 

Year 2s are doing a 

Maths treasure hunt Budding artists in 

Art Club 



Treats for families in need over Easter (Easter eggs, 

chocolate) 

Please help if you can. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some of our lovely year 4s helping to load the van from 

the foodbank. 

 We are now into the Month of 

Ramadan and have given our year 

6 children the opportunity and 

choice to fast. 

We ask that parents remind their 

children of the virtues of fasting, 

and the reasons they are fasting. This includes their 

behaviour towards one another, including on and off 

the ‘football pitch.’ 

Please ensure that you have filled out a fasting consent 

form for your child so we can ensure that the correct 

children are fasting ( not ordering dinner by mistake)  

and also that parents have full knowledge. 

Children will still be required to partake in ALL of the 

curriculum including games/PE. It may be advisable to 

let your child opt out of fasting on the days they have 

PE, as not to over exert themselves. 

We would like to wish all our families observing 

Ramadan a peaceful month and RAMADAN KAREEM. 

 

Wonka bars will be on sale from 

20th March till the end of term 

(depending on availability) – 

payment over GATEWAY, priced 

at £1.50 (other schools taking 

part in the challenge are selling their Wonka Bars for 

£2.50, so ours are a steal!). The challenge is open to all 

year groups and classes. Once a bar has been 

purchased, they will only be given to children at the 

end of the day. Some prizes will be redeemable 

instantly, others will be redeemable in the new term. If 

your child is lucky enough to find Golden Ticket, she/he 

must put their name and class on the back of the ticket 

and bring it to the office. These are just some of the 

great prizes to win if you’re lucky enough to find a 

GOLDEN TICKET in your Wonka bar: 

 26 Easter eggs, different sizes  

A chocolate bouquet 

2 X Head Teachers breakfast for the ticket holder and 

a friend 

Non uniform pass for the ticket holder and a friend 

A Cakearooney cupcake box voucher  

2 x pair of RFC Football tickets 

A free Fencing session for 2 with 

Angelo Salle Fencing club 

4 X early dinner pass for the ticket holder and a 

friend 

2 x Extra playtime pass for the ticket holder and their 

entire class 

A Cuddly toy 

Win a carpet clean voucher for your mum & Dad 

Cash prizes - £10, £5.  

 

Is your child struggling with their Timetables?  
Have a look on the TTRockstars webpage below to see 
how to best support your child with their continuous 
timetables practice whilst having fun! 

ttrockstars.com/parents/ 
 
What’s included? 
Importance of timetables 
TTRS intro video 
Parent guide PDF 
FAQs answered 
Free downloadables 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RAMADAN 

SHAWCLOUGH PTA 

WONKA BAR CHALLENGE 

FUN WITH TIMESTABLES 

https://maths-circle.intercom-clicks.com/via/e?ob=W3WvJ4VSXB1%2BRnznUWIEM159DeXI%2Bzq8qfEi3XMW6TqudDBn9I%2B07y%2BLVfbSbbSo&h=30da94813852caadf1ad0b8c577999178aceb00f-w8z89lmb_95095715914258&l=8b5e585d6be8ec50e0867eb372c59f4b65888465-84211558


 
 
Is your child musical? Would he/she like to sing, or 
learn to play an instrument and play in a rock band? 
Rocksteady is a company that work in partnership with 
school to deliver a musical learning experience to 
children which in turn helps improve: 
 
 

 
Confidence 
Resilience 
Behaviour 
Wellbeing 

Attainment 
Inclusivity 

 
For more details visit their website:- 

www.rocksteadymusicschool.com 
Some of our children are already benefitting from the 
benefits of Rocksteady and take part in a showcase 
concert every term for their peers. 
Classes are delivered at school, in school time by a 
professionally trained musician supplied by 
Rocksteady. Our current teacher is Adam. Adam 
collects the children from their classroom and delivers 
them back after their lesson. Adam has developed 
close relationships with the children and creates a fun 
environment for the children to learn. 
See our children below in their ‘Rock Bands’ having fun 
whilst learning  
valuable skills. 
 

 
 (Payments and bookings are made directly through 
Rocksteady not school 
 
 
 

 

The PTA are always looking for new ideas and 

volunteers. If you have extra time or would like to help 

out with event, please get in touch via the school office. 

All the funds raised 

by the PTA go back 

into school to 

enhance school life 

and make it more 

enjoyable all round. 

This year we would like to be able to contribute 

towards end of term trips for the whole school should 

funds allow. 

 
For safeguarding reasons please ensure 
that you are NOT on your mobile phone 
when you are in the school reception 
area. 

 
 
We kindly ask that when entering and 
leaving the site that the pedestrian 
gate is NOT pulled or pushed. Please 
let the gate close and open 
automatically. If you encounter any 
problems, please let the office know.  
 

PLEASE... 

Be mindful of where 
you choose to park 
around school. 
Be mindful of our 
neighbours and local 
community. 
Be kind and use kind 
language to each other 
around the school. 
Remember our children are always listening. 
Set a good example for your children and others. 
Remember to rise above it! 
 
PLEASE HOLD ONTO YOUR CHILD WHEN ARRIVING OR 
LEAVING SCHOOLESPECIALLY ON THE ROADSIDE – 
THERE HAS BEEN COMPLAINTS OF CHILDREN 
RUNNING INTO THE ROAD. PLEASE TAKE CARE! 

ROCKSTEADY REMINDERS 

PTA VOLUNTEERS 

PHONES 

PEDESTRAIN GATES 

PARKING 

http://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/


 
PLEASE DO NOT DRIVE OVER AND ALONG 
PAVEMENTS – This is very dangerous and 

unnecessary. 
 

 
 
For safeguarding reasons, please may we remind 
parents and carers that all children who are attending 
Early Start Club, must be brought in and signed in by an 
adult.  

Any child dropped off before 
8:30am will be placed into Early 
Start Club and you will be charged 

for this. 
 
If you are late picking up your child, 
he/she will be taken to teatime 
club and you will be charged for 

this. Teachers will only wait by the door for 
a short while after pick up time. 
 
If you arrive late in the morning (8.40am and doors 
will be closed) you have to bring your child through 
the main reception area to be signed in and choose 
their dinner. Class teachers will close the doors at 8.40 
regardless of if  
 

 
If you have a regular arrangement for a child to walk 
home (year 6 only) or be picked up by another parent 
or someone not on the ‘class pickup arrangements’ 
please let the office know. Children will not be released 
to anyone if school have no prior knowledge of it.  
If you change pick up arrangements for a one-off 
afternoon via phone call, this does not constitute a 
regular change in arrangements. If pickups are to be 
done by anyone other than someone on your pick list 
on a regular basis, please notify the office via email/fill 
in a form. 
Too many parents are assuming that if they pick up 
someone else child, they are automatically allowed to 
pick up the other persons children. This is only possible 
if they are on each other’s list. 
Please give the office plenty of notice if arrangements 
are to be changed – Thank you. 
 

 
Please check your email and text (SCHOOL GATEWAY 
APP) regularly. We can send out a number of 

messages during the day to notify you of changes in 
collections, letters going out, trips, payments, etc. 
 
Please advise the office (in writing) if you have had a 
change in email addresses or phone numbers. 
 
PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOU HAVE DOWNLOADED THE 
SCHOOL GATEWAY APP. 
 
 

 
If your child is off due to illness YOU 
MUST inform the office first thing 
in the morning. You can leave a 
message on the answering 
system and then call to follow up. 
Alternatively, you can email or 
text in. THIS INCLUDES NURSERY.  
 
If your child has an appointment first thing in the 
morning (made last minute) you must still inform the 
office and fill in an appointment slip before or on your 
return to school. School should be informed for all 
other appointments in advance. 
If your child has been vomiting or is sent home from 
school for vomiting please be advised that they should 
be off for 24 hours from the last bout of sickness. 
 
If your child has diarrhoea or is sent home from school 
due to having diarrhoea, please be advised that they 
must be off for 48 hours from the last bout of 
diarrhoea. 

You can follow us  on (formly Twitter) 
 
 

We can also be found on the web : 
 

https://shawclough.rochdale.sch.uk/ 
 

The Shawclough PTA are also on : 
 
 
 

 
We are a CASHLESS school. All money transactions 

are conducted over the SCHOOL GATEWAY APP. We 
do  not accept ANY cash payments, unless collecting 

for charities on non uniform days or when special 
dispensation has been made. 

 
PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOU HAVE DOWNLOADED THE 
SCHOOL GATEWAY APP. 

EARLY START & TEATIME CLUB 

PICK UP ARRANGEMENTS 

COMMUNICATION 

IS YOUR CHILD OFF DUE TO ILLNESS OR 
AN APPOINTMENT? 

DID YOU KNOW? 



 
 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT DATES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 
DEPENDING ON STFAFFING 

 

 

WELL DONE RECEPTION TURQUOISE– 

GOOD JOB, THAT’S AMAZING! 

Please make sure that your child attends school 

every day, on time.  

 “GOOD SCHOOL ATTENDANCE 

SUPPORTS CHILDREN TO FEEL 

CONFIDENT AND HAPPY ABOUT 

SCHOOL AND LEARNING 

AS A PARENT YOU CAN SUPPORT 

YOUR CHILD TO ENJOY SCHOOL 

LIFE TO THE FULL BY ENSURING 

THEY ATTEND SCHOOL EVERY 

DAY!” 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

March 2024 

18th Bikeability Year 5 

18th Parents meeting 
 

Year 4 

19th  Parents meetings Year 3 

19th Bikeability Year 5 

19th  Rocksteady Concert  Children in 
Rocksteady 
ONLY 

19th Parents meetings nursery 

20th Wonka bars go on 
sale – payable by 
GATEWAY 

Whole 
school 

20th Parents meeting  Year 6 

21st Parents meetings Year 2 

21st Down Symdrome 
day 
Rock Your Socks 

Whole 
School 

25th Circus Skill Year  3 

26th Parents meetings Year 1 

26th Egyptian days dress up Year 4 

27th Parents meetings Year 5 

28th END OF TERM 
FINISH 1PM 

Whole 
school 

29th Final date for 
paying for Yr 6 
leavers Hoodies 

Year 6 

April 2024 

15th WELCOME BACK FO 
RTHE NEW TERM 

Whole 
school 

May 2024 

13th-
17th 

SATS week  

23rd-
24th 

Residentail trip to 
Gullivers World 

Year 6 

June 2024 

3rd Bikeability Year 6 

ATTENDANCE  WEEK  ENDING 
08/03/24 

RT 99.6% 

4O 99.2% 

5P 98.0% 

4Y 97.6% 

3L 97.3% 

6S 96.3% 

RB 95.8% 

6R 93.8% 

1L 93.2% 

NO 92.8% 

5C 92.3% 

1P 91.5% 

2S 91.0% 

3A 89.1% 

2C 88.5% 

NS 80.0% 



Please note attendance figures are 

always for the previous week  

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

NHS dentists that are taking on new patients. 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


